Vestry Minutes 10 December 2024

Attending:
Father Tommy Townsend
Jenny Gregory, Sr. Warden
Sue Miller
Maggie Glennon
Robert Cooper
Rangeley Turner

Absent: Karen Williams

Opening Prayer was given by Father Tommy Townsend

The purpose of this Vestry meeting is to finalize and approve the Holy Nativity 2025 budget. Following discussion Maggie Glennon moved to approve, Rangeley Turner seconded and the Vestry unanimously approved.

Minutes from the November Vestry meeting were approved as amended.

Father Tommy announced that Maggie Glennon will be Senior Warden and Robert Cooper will remain Junior Warden for 2025.

Our Holy Nativity Annual Meeting will be 15 December.

The meeting was closed by Father Tommy.